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No injuries in Richardson Co helicopter crash
(KLZA)--The Richardson County Sheriff's Office reports there were no injuries
when a helicopter crashed south of Rulo Monday night.

The small helicopter ended up in a bean field. The pilot has not been identified by
authorities.

The Federal Aviation Administration will be in charge of the investigation.
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